
May 1, 2024 
 
Greetings, 
 
Beginning tomorrow, May 2nd, we have an 80% chance of widespread showers and 
thunderstorms, and then again, Friday May 2, 2024, we have a 90% chance of morning 
showers and thunderstorms. 
 
We have no way of knowing what the rainfall will be.  To that point, it is suggested that you 
stock up on supplies before the storms return. 
 
I trust you will find this information helpful. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
J.A. “Skip” Blackstone 
Mayor 
City of Ivanhoe 
 


